
Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration

We will be holding a ‘Royal Tea Garden Party’ on Tuesday 7th June

Children are encouraged to wear red, white and blue.

Nursery session’s will look different this day.

You will need to book an am session from 9-11am or a pm session from 1-3pm.

This is a day to come into school with your child to join in our royal celebration. All children will need an adult over the 
age of 18yrs old to attend the session with them.

If you are entitled to 30rs provision and have provided a code for this then your child will access a full day with support 
from key staff. Parents are encouraged to still access an am or pm session to join in the celebration with their child


